# LIBRARY NEWSLETTER

### **Book Club**

The latest version of book club has arrived! Just a reminder that we do not take cash at school for book club, it is all done through LOOP. Orders then get sent to the school and we then send it out to classrooms.

### **Book Fair**

Book Fair will be back this term in Week 6! More information will come regarding opening times! On the Friday we will be having our usual book week dress up parade, after this concludes we encourage you to pop down to the library for one last look through the book fair!

### Library Borrowing

Just a reminder that students need to have a bag or folder to be able to borrow each week. This ensures that our books are protected while travelling to and from school.

## **Lunchtime Activities**

This term there has been some changes with the lunchtime activities and the days in which students can come in. Please remind your children to look on the door of the library each day!

If you ever need to get in touch with the library, please don't hesitate to contact us:

fitzlib@fitzgeraldss.eq.edu.au



